From Paul James Clifford and Skaug Bodil Helene,

To Seven Stars Cleaning and Removal company,

I wish to herebey give my best referances and warm wishes to the staff/administration of this company who really live up to their name and legacy. Keep it up! We moved from our earlier 300 m2 house in Nesbru Norway to Portugal Fuzeta in november 2007. They helped us with complete packing, storage in transit procedure, custom procedure, transportation of our dear belongings to Portugal (Fuzeta) by a double truck trailer, garbage driving and washing the house in Norway. The whole procedure was executed in a very professional manner with really Seven Stars Service,Honesty and Punctuality which was beyond our imagination and expectations.We had a great experience from the start time when we came in contact with customerservices of these extravegent people. 
We had imagined ourselves a hard and difficult procedure to move so far away from Norway to Portugal and at the same time manage our all responsibilities before leaving Norway and making the house ready for the new owners.The packing was marvelous done and everything was wrapped and saved properly by the use of bubbleplastic, wardrobe boxes, boxes, silkpaper etc.All the responisibilty was given to Seven stars staff and we left for Portugal in advance before anything was done by ourself. They planned, managed and executed everything by themselves with a proper planning and order.We recieved all our belongings which were 60 m3 cubic meteres in volume safe and sound on the agreed date in Portugal.The new owners were extremely satisfied with the washing of the house as well in Norway and said that the nice perfume smells and perfect cleaning made the house look and feel new.

We are amazed that everything went so smooth and that all the responsibility taken by this company was fullfilled 100%. Thankyou once again to all the staff/administration of Seven Stars Cleaning and Removal Company.We would aquire your services everytime.I recomend this company to anybody who is in the need of their services. Say hello to Kristiansen and rest of the staff.

Best regards

Paul James Clifford and Skaug Bodil Helene

Portugal Fuzeta 
